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Questions received from Members of the Council under Standing Order 9

Question for the Deputy Leader of the Council, Councillor Michael Payne.

“We, the Conservative Group, are well pleased with the recently reported "drop in
crime figures”, as we are acutely conscious of the need to maintain a sustained fall,
more especially since the new Police Commissioner has subscribed to his intentions
of police reform whilst preventing crime.

Can the Deputy Leader now inform Members as to the efficiency and cost
effectiveness of assets at Gedling Borough Council’s disposal- in particular the
provision of “twenty Special Constables” that we were promised in February 20127?”

Councillor John Parr



